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VPCMA 2020 Annual Meeting Cancelled

It is with mixed emotions that we notify the membership that the VPCMA annual meeting, scheduled
for September 27-29 at the Greenbrier has been cancelled for the first time in association

history. Several factors went into this decision including changing company policies on travel, the
cancellation of national events like the PMAA meeting and the NACS show, as well as the the fact
that many were reluctant to commit to attending before our room cut off date a week from

Sunday. Registration fees already received will be returned by early next week. Please remember to
cancel your Greenbrier reservation as soon as possible, and not later than August 23. Should you
wish to still visit the Greenbrier on those dates, they have agreed to honor our group rate of $219.
We are exploring options to hold some of the planned educational sessions virtually in October.
Please stay tuned for further information on this.

At the same time, we are excited to announce that VPCMA will be holding next year's annual
meeting in Virginia Beach - the first time we have met there since 1997. The meeting will take place
at the beautiful new Marriott Oceanfront on September 26-28, 2021.

You can now check out event announcements, relevant news
LIS ON articles, and other information on the VPCMA Twitter feed.

Click here and follow us!
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